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District 7 Executive Board Meeting, Tuesday, January 4, 2022

President Alice Beers called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. at 7 Hills.

Present:  Alice Beers, Jeannie Gregory, Tootie Chittenden, Harlan Mathews, 
Carol Anderson, George Hayner, Suzanne Shapiro and Howard Harrell.
Absent: Janet Langemeier

Alice, Jeannie and Howard will not remain on the board for next year.

Alice volunteered to be Committee Chairperson for Election Committee.

Carol Blasingame brought it to our attention, that to her knowledge, a Rookie
that has played in a tournament will not be eligible for the Rookie 
Tournament.  There is nothing in writing stating the matter. Jeannie emailed 
Sharyn DiChiro who is a past president and past Tournament Director for any 
information on the subject. Sharyn replied that “They considered a Rookie a 
person that had played only one year prior to the start of the Rookie 
Tournament even if the person had won in a prior tournament.  The time 
frame was the only qualification.

Jeannie is inserting a page with the Rookie Qualifications to the CSA 
Tournament regulations with the above said qualification..

Referees and Scorekeepers will be used in the Rookie Tournament.  Alice will 
send an email to Presidents asking how many Rookies they have for this year.

It was voted on and passed unanimously to add the 10-minute Rule to our 
District 7 Rules.

If you do not have 8 players to start play there will be a 10-minute waiting 
time for players to show up.  If after the 10 minutes have passed the team 
with the shortage will play and the opposing team will get 2 pts for the game 
that doesn’t have a player and any subsequent games that are played with 
less than 8 players.  They may use a pusher.

At the upcoming President’s Meeting Alice will be asking for suggestions on 
how to structure the league next year if we don’t get more new players.  Alice
will ask for volunteers for the Election Committee.

Ron Dewberry and Janet Langemeier met with Louise Salscheider on Saturday
and reported that Louise was receptive to the suggestions about rules.
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Howard motioned to adjourn the 
meeting; Jeannie seconded the 
motion.

Meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

Submitted by Jeannie Gregory, 
District 7 Vice President
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